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Unless there is any new development, there will be no media briefing regarding
the death investigation in Coronado.

There is no update at this time, so a news release will not be issued.
An autopsy has been completed.
Sheriff’s Homicide Unit is still waiting on forensics and lab work to be completed.

Autopsy records as well as the search warrant affidavit will be sealed during the
course of the investigation.

Sheriff’s Homicide Division did not release and has no plans to release the photo
of Rebecca Nalepa.

Recording of the 911 call made to Coronado Police is considered evidence and will
not be released.

Sheriff’s Homicide Unit is in the process of contacting the victim’s family and
coordinating interviews.
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